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Steve Weizenecker of the Atlanta office was featured in an article, Tax
Man (page 62), published by The Atlantan in the December 2017 issue.
In the article, he talks about major tax breaks for Georgia’s film, television
and music industry. Steve was also quoted in an article published by
Politically Georgia on Nov. 28. The article, “Senate tax bill could aid
booming Georgia film industry,” discusses the federal tax reform and the
effect on film tax credit states like Georgia.
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